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I oppose the proposal to eliminate mail-in voting in the state of Oregon. I believe that 

if this measure moves forward it will suppress voter turnout, especially for low income 

and underserved state residents. Oregon has enjoyed one of the highest voter 

turnout rates in the nation with mail-in voting, and there has been very little evidence 

of voter fraud with this system.  

 

Sincerely, 

Richard Rampone 


